
Teenager  charged  in
connection with a series of
malicious phone calls

Police  have  arrested  and  charged  a  15-year-old  boy  in
connection  with  a  series  of  malicious  phone  calls.

A police spokesperson said: “The incidents happened between
7th  and  31st  October  to  a  number  of  High  Schools  in
Midlothian,  Forth  Valley,  West  Lothian  and  Edinburgh.

“He will be referred to the Children’s Reporter.”
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